
 

Mathematics 

In maths we will be continuing to revise and deepen our 

learning further. We will start with looking at negative 

numbers, revising Roman numerals and counting in 

different multiples. We will also be linking our maths 

understanding to the outdoors and the texts we are 

reading in class. 

 

 

Literacy: 

For this term, our topic is going to be focussing on 

water. We are going to start by revising the water 

cycle and looking at the formation of rivers. This will 

help with lend itself to our first literacy unit, 

focussing on poetry, performance and shape poems. 

We will be writing poems in the style of a river 

journey. Next, we will be looking into sustainability 

and writing persuasively to conserve water. We will 

also be writing a biography of a famous engineer! 

PSHE 

In PSHE we will be 

focussing on ‘relationships’ 

in the context of friendship 

and family. We will work on 

looking at positive 

friendships and the 

importance of friends and 

how we have to often 

tolerate others. 

 
D&T/Art 

In Art we will be looking at an example of 

digital art and discussing different 

mediums. We will be recreating the painting 

using our own choice of materials. We will 

also be looking at engineering and how 

bridges are constructed on a grand scale.  

P.E. 

PE is on a 

Thursday with 

sports coaches 

and swimming 

in the 

afternoon. 

 

I.C.T  

In ICT we are going to be developing our skills base 

by learning to using further Microsoft programmes 

and develop our typing skills. 

Geography 

We will be looking at the 

formation of rivers and 

linking them to the 

location of different 

counties in the British 

Isles. We will then begin 

to look at the different 

seas surrounding us.  

 

Music 

Music lessons will 

continue with Mrs 

Lawrence. 

 

Science 

In Science we are looking at 

habitats and what living things 

need to survive. We will be 

comparing habitats and look at 

classification keys to compare 

and contrast a variety of 

different living things. We will 

also link our science to 

sustainability and look at how 

the changes to the environment 

affect different habitats. 

 

 
History  

This term will largely be a 

Geography focus. 

However we will be 

looking at the life of a 

famous engineer and how 

his ideas are still used 

today. 

Religious Education 

In RE we are 

starting the term by 

looking at the Jewish 

rites of passage and 

questioning when we 

think you become an 

adult. We will also be 

looking at Buddhism 

and the 8-fold path. 

French 

French lessons will 

continue with Madame 

Sturm.  

We’re going on an 

adventure! 
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